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Dear Friend

Since I have been retired for 25 years, my retirement has never kept up with inflation. 
Once in a while, some funds are added but it would be wonderful to have an
automatic COLA for us old, retired educators like others receive.  Please give your
attention to this real need.  

Sincerely yours,
Ellen Cholski
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